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TORONTO PHILHARMONIA

November 13, 2007

Mr. Jeremy Bortz
445 Worth Blvd
Thornhill ON L4J 8B 1

Dear Jeremy,

As we enter our new season, we want to thank you for your contribution to our Viennese
Ball fundraiser last May 12 th. Your contribution helped us to raise over $60,000 which has gone
to support our orchestra program this year. The amount raised was much larger than in previous
years. The support you provided is crucial to our ability to keep making beautiful music. And
those attending the Ball certainly noticed your generosity.

We are starting to work on next year's Ball which will be held on Saturday, May 10th,
2008. We really hope that you will be able to support us once again.

On behalf of our musicians who are passionate about performing beautiful music and our
audience who love the Philharmonia's concerts, we want to thank you very much. We hope that
we will be able to welcome you to one of the concerts which you helped make possible.

Sincerely,

A William Jensen
President of the Board
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